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Tuesday 12 November 2019 Term 4 Week 5 

DATES TO REMEMBER 
 

Week 5   2020 Kindy Orientation continues 

Wednesday 13 Nov Stage 3 Learn to Surf continues 

Wed 13 November  Hockey Gala Day 

Mon 18 November  PSSA Boys Cricket 
    (change of date due to fires) 

19-24 November  School Spectacular—Sydney 

Wed 27 November  KIMP Dreamworld 

Tuesday 3 December Year 6 Orientation - Kingscliff HS 

Friday 6 December  KIMP Night Markets 

Monday 9 December Kindy, Year 1&2 Awards 

Wed 11 December  9.30—Stage 2 Awards 

    12.00—Stage 3 Awards 

Thursday 12 December Year 6 Farewell Dinner 

Friday 13 December Colour Run 

Wed 18 December  LAST DAY OF SCHOOL FOR  

    STUDENTS 

ASSEMBLY TIMES 

Whole School  11:45am Monday weekly 

ES1  - Kinder  11:50am  Wednesday odd weeks  

STAGE 1 - Yr 1 & 2 12:45pm Thursday odd weeks 

STAGE 2 - Yr 3 & 4 12:30pm  Thursday even weeks 

STAGE 3 - Yr 5 & 6 12.00pm Wednesday even weeks 

PBL Winners Week 5 

 

 PRINCIPAL NEWS 
 

Leave 

As we move through the middle week of term 4, I remind 
you all that Mrs. Mirana is currently on leave, returning 
mid next week. Mr. Bush is relieving as Deputy Principal 
and Mr. Wallace is relieving as Stage 3 Assistant  
Principal. 

Enrolments 

I’d like to take this opportunity to let 
you all know that with the introduction 
of new enrolment procedures this 
term, the Department of Education 
has been fielding many questions and 
concerns, particularly regarding enrolling siblings of  
existing families who are now out of our area. I can  
confirm that a decision has been made that this comes 
under the “exceptional circumstance” category and  
siblings will be accepted, even when other out of  
area requests are not being taken. 

Uniform Shop 

As you are aware, the school currently runs the sales of 
uniforms through the front office. At the end of this 
year, we will be closing down our “uniform shop” and  
introducing an online order system, which will be managed 
off site.   With the building project commencing soon,  

 

we are preparing for limited space, as well as a more 
streamline system. While the fine details are being  
finalised, here are some points we have already agreed 
upon: 

 Hats will remain on sale on school premises. This is in 
line with the “Sun Safe” policy. 

 We will be selling off current stock, some 
at discounted prices. See more information 
about this in this newsletter. 

 As our stock diminishes, orders will transfer to the 
online supplier, “Mr. Charles”. This company currently 
supplies our uniforms. 

 Prior to the start of school in 2020, a pop-up shop will 
assist with uniform sales in January.  

 Ongoing orders will be through a dedicated website 
and delivery can be made to your home, or to the 
school. More details from the supplier shortly. 

Thank you for your patience and understanding during 

this period of transition. 

Google survey 

Last week a google survey was posted, to 
assist with our evaluation of the trial of 
Seesaw, across the school. Most classes 
were engaged in using this classroom  
communication platform. Your feedback is 
important to us, so if you haven’t completed it yet, please 
do so this week. Thank you for sharing your thoughts with 
us.  

Diana Foley 
Principal 

Paint Room 
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Contact Details 
If you have recently changed your address, phone number or 
family situation could you please update your information at 
the office.  This is a department requirement but also enables 
us to contact you in an emergency. 
 
Tweed Valley Hospital Roadworks 
Due to the construction of the new Hospital, there will be 
changes to road conditions and possible delays.  Please see  
information flyer on School Stream and the School Website. 

 
 
 

OFFICE HOURS  8.30am to 3.00pm 

HOCKEY NEWS 

Year 3/4 Hockey Gala Day  

All the students in Year 3 & 4 have or will 
be involved in a hockey program this term 
and are now invited to participate in the 6 a side Gala Day to be 
held on Wednesday November 13 (week 5) at Murwillumbah. 
More details can be found through your school’s Sport  
Co-ordinator or Stage 2 co-ordinator.  

After School Super 6’s 

To follow on from the hockey program, there is an opportunity 
for the Year 3/4 students to play in a 6 week school  
competition, starting Monday, November 11 at 4.30-6pm on the 
artificial pitch at Murwillumbah. Students will play in school 
teams and wear school sports uniform. We are looking for  
parents to co-ordinate teams of 6 (3 boys and 3 girls).  
Alternatively, individual names can be sent to 
margaretcoleman@bigpond.com and we will organise school 
teams. We supply sticks, coaches and umpires for all 
games. Cost is $30 per team for the 6 week competition.  

Please contact Margie Coleman on 0413622950 for more  
details or email tweedhoc@onthenet.com.au  

2020 Season, sign-on and Competition Days 

Sign on February 2020—Competition starts end of March 2020 

U7 & U9 Mixed Super 6’s  - Mondays 4pm - 5.30pm 
U11 Boys Super 6’s - Mondays 5.30 - 6.30pm 
U11 & U13 Girls - Saturdays 9-11am 
U13 Boys - Sunday 9.30 - 10.30am 
 

UNIFORM SHOP 
Monday 8:30-9:30 & Wednesday 8:30-9:30 

ONLY 
 

Uniforms can be purchased outside of these times online via the 
PAYMENT tab (POP) on the school website, orders will be filled 
and delivered to students on the next available uniform shop 
day. Hats can be purchased any day. 

 

 

 

 

Current total = $21,350.92 
You can now go onto your profile and choose your prizes.  You 
must select your prize by Thursday 14 November.   
Fundraising is still OPEN for those last minute donations online 
and cash.  If you have collected cash, please hand in to the 
School Office by Thursday 14 November along with your  
sponsorship booklet. 

Colour Run EVENT: Friday 13 December 2019  

BOOK CLUB 

Book Club Issue 8 will go home with  
students this week.  Please order on 
LOOP by Thursday 28 November.   
Plenty of ideas for Christmas! 

mailto:margaretcoleman@bigpond.com
mailto:tweedhoc@onthenet.com.au
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CANTEEN CORNER 

School Canteen operates four days each week  

Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday & Friday 

PLEASE HAVE ORDERS IN BY 9:15 AM 

VOLUNTEER ROSTER 

 

We are always looking for new volunteers, if you are interested in 
helping even for just an hour once a term, please contact the office 

on 0266 741 467. 
New volunteers will require Working With Children Checks.   

Please see the office for the paperwork 
 

PAYMENT OPTIONS 
EFTPOS—This is only for  Parents / Carers to use NOT children  
Online—via School Stream or the school website.  
Please include online payment receipt number on the paper bag.  
Cash—correct money is appreciated. 
All orders require a paper bag with the students name, class and  
order details.  

Thursday 14 November 

Kylie 

Thursday 21 November 

Kylie 

Friday 15 November 

Kristy , Nadia & Sarah 

Friday 22 November 

Deb, Trish, Cath, Sarah  

& Kristy 

KIMP NEWS 
 
KIMP 2020 - Last week our current Year 2 students were 
treated to a flash mob marching band who surprised them in 
their classrooms playing 'Louie Louie' and then the following 
day the classes came to the hall for the KIMP instrument 
demonstrations. It was very exciting and I was particularly 
proud of our senior musicians who demonstrated their  
instruments and spoke quite passionately to the classes about 
what they loved about learning their instrument and being part 
of KIMP. If your child would like to learn an instrument next 
year there is a blue form to return to the office - please see 
the office if you don't have one. They were due back yesterday 
(Monday 11th Nov) but if you get them to the office by 
Wednesday I will still be able to see them when I do tryouts 
later this week. Students in Years 3, 4, 5 are also strongly  
encouraged to consider learning an instrument if they haven't 
already started. Being a little bit older and perhaps bigger 
these students will usually pick it up very quickly and we do 
have some great larger instruments that would be fantastic for 
students in the higher grades. Please ask the office for a blue 
form if you would like to try out for next year. 

Existing KIMP students all need to return a yellow form so 
I know they are continuing and can plan accordingly. Please  
remember that if your child has had the benefit of a school 
instrument for a year or more then it is time to consider  
purchasing them their own instrument. This is important as 
it allows the school instruments to be available for new  
students to hire and to have the opportunity to try an  
instrument the same way your child did. Please email me for any 
help or information regarding purchasing instrument or hire 
schemes outside school. 

Dreamworld Week 7 Senior Band - a reminder notes and  
payment are due for Dreamworld by this Friday 15th Nov. All 
Senior Band students know that it is conditional on practice 
and behaviour. We have had some serious conversations  
regarding consistent practice at home in recent weeks and they 
know that if they aren't practicing they may not be allowed to 
go to Dreamworld with us...and that would be a huge shame! So 
please make sure they are practicing at home. 

Please email me if any questions or concerns, 

 
Nicky Cooper 
nicole.cooper15@det.nsw.edu.au  

P & C NEWS 
 

BUNNINGS BBQ 
 
Thanks to our amazing helpers who went above and beyond on 
Sunday. It was an epic effort from everyone! 
 
Big thanks to our local businesses who all donated to our  
fundraising cause: 

 The Bakers Cafe at Casuarina 

 Coles Casuarina 

 Woolworths Kingscliff 

 Mate and Matt’s 
 

Thank you all so much! 
 
And to all those who came to buy a sausage, thank you for your 
support, we sold out!! And we raised about $1500 for the 
school! 

The Canteen is urgently seeking volunteers for 

Friday’s until the end of term.  If you can spare a 

couple of hours on a Friday please contact the 

Canteen or office. 

mailto:nicole.cooper15@det.nsw.edu.au
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THIS WEEK AROUND THE SCHOOL 

2019 Rugby Union Casuarina Cup 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 


